
 

 

  

Dear Parents 

This week, the children have been getting to grips with new routines and enjoying the sunshine on the 

field. What a treat – if rather shortlived! 

A reminder that children should not be in school if they are displaying Covid symptoms or anyone in 

the household is waiting for a PCR test result.  

Could I also ask that children do not play on the astroturf at pick up/drop off time. Please supervise your 

children, particularly at pickup so that you know where they are.  

Today you will be receiving your year group’s curriculum map and also a short video from the teachers 

about the expectations and some useful information about this coming year. Please check your emails. If 

you have any specific questions or information to share with the class teacher, please contact them via the 

school office. 

Term dates for this school year and next are on our website: https://www.osidgeschool.org/news/term-

dates/ 

Have a lovely weekend 

Jen Brodkin 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

10th September 2021 

PE 

Children should come to school in their PE kit on the 

day they have PE.  

 

Please make sure children are wearing the correct PE 

kit (ie navy blue tracksuit trousers and a school 

jumper/PE top) and NOT a full tracksuit of their 

choice.  

 

Girls should wear navy tracksuit trousers, no leggings. 

Please avoid any branded stripes, ticks etc where 

possible. No hoodies. 

 

Appropriate shoes must be worn.  

PE days 

Reception (to be advised on plans, once everyone 

is settled. Wednesday is PE day) 

 

Y1: Tuesday and Thursday  

Y2: 2F Tues & Wed  2S: Wed and Friday 

Y3: Tuesday and Friday 

Y4: Monday and Thursday  

Y5: Monday and Wednesday 

Y6: Wednesday and Friday 

 

Lunches and Clubs 

SCOPay is now working, please make sure your 

account is topped up to pay for school lunches:  

 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/parents/payments-

and-bookings/ 

 

If you need a place at breakfast or after school 

club, please register here: 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/parents/breakfast-

after-school-club-info/ 

 

Bookings will no longer be via the school office. 

You should now be able to book places via your 

SCOPay account. 

 

If you do not have a SCOPay account please email 

the school office for your link code. 

 

You will need an account to pay for dinners, 

school trips and breakfast and after school club. 
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September 

Diary 

September 2021 

20th School photographs reception-year 6 

October 2021 

4th Baby & Toddler group starts 

25th -29th Half term – School Closed 

November 2021 

1st Inset day-School Closed 

11th Flu vaccinations 

A reminder from Mrs Owen 

Unnamed items are still being handed in. 

Please put your child’s name on all their 

belongings so that they can be returned to them 

if found. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Osidge Baby & Toddler Group 

FREE! 

A fun and friendly group 

Please let us know if you would be interested in 

coming along with your child. 

Starting in Monday 4th October 2-3pm 

Contact Elena 07515 029695 

 

 


